
 

                                 28.04.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners and friends, 
 

Every year on April 26th, Ukraine and the world remember the tragedy that 

occurred at the Chernobyl nuclear power plant and the bravery of the liquidators who 

responded to the accident. It has been 37 years since the disaster, yet the threat of 

nuclear danger persists. The Chernobyl nuclear power plant was under the threat once 

again, this time due to the actions of Russian invaders. It is imperative that governments 

worldwide make every effort to prevent a nuclear catastrophe from happening again. 

 

Centravis production continues to operate at full capacity. Our Hot and Cold Shops 

in Nikopol and our production site in Uzhgorod are functioning smoothly, with all 

equipment in good working order.  

 

Our logistics team is working tirelessly to ensure the safe and efficient delivery of 

finished products, while our sales offices worldwide remain open and available to assist 

with any inquiries or requests. Our Financial and Administrative Departments, as well 

as our Customer Support teams, are fully operational. 

 

Our CEO, Yuriy Atanasov, and Production Director, Andriy Krasjuk, remain in 

Ukraine and continue to work from the Nikopol location. 

 

We are currently working to increase production volumes at our production site in 

Uzhgorod to fully meet the demand for pipes in the automotive and instrumentation 

segments. 

 

We appreciate your continued support of our products and services.  

Thank you for choosing Centravis. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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